
 

Visitors who are positive for COVID-19, have symptoms of COVID-19, or currently meet the criteria for quarantine (such as having a 
COVID-19 exposure) should not enter the facility. 

Visitors are to limit movement within the facility. Visitors may go from the entrance directly to the resident’s room and when exiting, go 
directly from the room to the exit. Visitors are not to be walking around on the units or throughout the building.  

 

The Core Principles of COVID-19 Infection Prevention are to be adhered to at all times.  


